
MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 2ND MAY
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CAN’T WIN HERE

Hillsborough, Leppings Lane, Malin Bridge, Owlerton, Philadelphia, Wadsley and Wisewood                    SPRING 2024

THE SHEFFIELD GREEN

VOTER ID NEEDED

Greens offer a
proven alternative to Labour 

in this area, working hard for 
you year round and reporting 
back in regular newsletters. 
On May 2nd it will either be 

me or the Labour candidate. 

No other parties can win here.

Christine Gilligan Kubo

Christine says: “I’ve lived in S6 for 31 years and know this area well. 
Toby Mallinson, Henry Nottage and I work as a team of responsive 
councillors. We actively engage with the community and give local 
people a voice. 

“Since you elected me in 2021, I’ve worked hard helping hundreds of 
residents with everyday problems and issues.  You can regularly see 
me outside The Green Shop, Wadsley Lane, organising our monthly 
street collections for S6 Foodbank to help households in need 
through the cost of living crisis.  

“I remain committed to working hard for Hillsborough. Please use 
your vote to re-elect me on May 2nd.”

WORKING FOR THE LOCAL COMMUNITY

Work hard all 
year - not just 
election time

Get things done 
for our area

Listen and 
respond to you

HILLSBOROUGH
GREENS...

You now require Photo ID to 
vote at a polling station. Go to 
www.sheffield.gov.uk/your-
city-council/voting for a list of 
acceptable forms of identification 
and to apply for a free Voter 
Authority Certificate by April 25 if 
you need it. Also apply there for a 
postal vote by April 16.

Christine Gilligan Kubo
is seeking 
re-election 
here in the 
May 2nd 
council 
elections

2023 local election results 
in Hillsborough Ward



07827 872875

Henry.Nottage@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

HENRY
NOTTAGE

THINK BEFORE 
YOU PARK

Coming soon to Marlcliffe, Malin 
Bridge, Wisewood Community and 
Hillsborough Primary Schools! 
Christine says: “We have been 
working with Council Officers to 
fund these signs which will remind 
motorists to slow down and park 
appropriately near schools.

“We want to keep our children 
safe so please take care and be 
considerate when parking near our 
schools and don’t forget to turn 
your engine off.”
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MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 2ND MAY

The 52a bus is returning 
to Wadsley, Loxley and 
Wisewood as a half hourly 
daytime only Monday to 
Saturday service from April 
8th. The 31 will be rerouted 
to run as now between 
the city centre and 
Hillsborough then continue 
to Parson Cross via Fox Hill. 

Christine says: “This is 
great news. Hillsborough 
Greens joined with many 
others to campaign about 
the lasting damage done 
to individuals and our 
communities when the 52A 
was removed in October 
2022. Thanks are due to 
the organiser of the 2400 

signature “Save the 52A” petition and the excellent ongoing 
Better Buses for South Yorkshire campaign.

“The campaign for better services continues. As your local 
councillors, we will continue to make the case for service 
improvements across Hillsborough ward. We need the restoration 
of evening and Sunday services. Buses should be for people and 
not for profit.”

52A BUS COMING BACK!

 Christine Gilligan Kubo

07500 793292

Toby.Mallinson@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

Toby
Mallinson

GET IN TOUCH

@hillsborogreens SHEFFIELDGREENPARTY.ORG.UKfacebook.com/HillsboroughGreens

07766 540932

christine.gilligan@councillor.sheffield.gov.uk

Christine 
Gilligan Kubo

S6 Foodbank collections:
Bring non-perishable goods or cash
donations to The Green Shop, 128
Wadsley Lane, on Saturdays March 23, 
April 27, May 25 & June 22 between
10am and 12 noon.

S6 Community Litter Pick:
Second Saturdays monthly at 4
rotating locations. Organised jointly
with Loxley & Wisewood Litter Pickers.
E-mail S6litterpick@outlook.com to
receive information.

Discuss issues directly with
councillors at surgeries
at First Point, Hillsborough Barracks
Shopping Mall, on April 5 and
June 7 from 9 to 10am.
No appointment needed.


